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Wednesday [0k July 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Next week, we will be holding an end-of-year parents' evening for all pupils

invited to the school to meet your child’s teacher in person and receive your child’s

end-of-year report.

The parents' evening will take place on Tu,e,sd,a,g |6th Ju.|.g, between 3:45 pm and

6:00 pm.

~You are

Please use the s['Lp which has been given to your child to select an appointment time.

Your final time will be confirmed by their class teacher.

The SENDCO will be available on a drop-in basis to discuss any pupils who have an
EP from 3:30 pm to 5:00 pm.

We look. forward to meeting you.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE

Headteacher



